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20 June 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

Parent Partnership Open Morning

I am writing to invite you to our final parent open morning & forum of this academic year. We will
be hosting this on Thursday 13th July.

We continue to want to work closely with our parents and carers and hope this will give another
opportunity for you to come and visit our academy during a working day. The format of the morning
is included below.

Format of the morning
8:50am - Welcome and breakfast - Focus on: ‘Positive Discipline for Learning and Life’.
9:25am - Walk around the academy with staff and students.
10:00am - Question & answer session with a member of the senior team.
10:25am - Finish.

If you intend to attend this event, please email Mrs Hardy: s.hardy@newbold.outwood.com or speak
to us on the school telephone number by no later than Monday 10th July.

We have always been able to accommodate all parents/carers who have requested to attend and so
will not need to confirm whether you have secured a place.

I look forward to welcoming you to our wonderful Academy.

Yours sincerely,

Clare Schulze
Vice Principal

Outwood Grange Academies Trust, a company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales with company number 06995649.
Registered office address: Potovens Lane, Outwood, Wakefield, West Yorkshire WF1 2PF.

VAT number: 158 2720 04. Outwood Grange Academies Trust is an exempt charity.
A list of Directors’ names is open to inspection at our registered office.

mailto:s.hardy@newbold.outwood.com

